Sherry Sian

From: Billia [bluestar3@telus.net]

>ent: Wednesday, May 28, 2003 12:54 PM
To: Sherry Sian

Subject: New Shoshoni Ventures

Dear Sherry,

We have received your letter dated May 22nd, 2003 and noticed that you have written an
incorrect suite number for our address.

The correct address is:
Suite 609-475 Howe Street
Vancouver, BC V6C 2B3

Please adjust your records accordingly and if you have any questions feel free to contact
us at 1-877-454-0383.

Thank vyou,

Billia Park
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